
 
 
 
 
 

Councillor William Richmond 
Chairman of Norfolk Police and Crime Panel 
c/o Norfolk County Council 
Democratic Services 

 
Our Ref: GOS/MS 

Reply to: Giles Orpen-Smellie 

Direct Dial: 01953 424455 
 2nd February 2022 

 

Dear Chairman 
 

Norfolk Police and Crime Panel review of proposed Precept 2022/23 
 

Thank you for your letter dated 1st February 2022 setting out formally the Panel’s 
decision on my council tax and precept proposal for 2022/23. 

 
I can confirm that it is my decision to increase the police element of the council tax in 
2022/23 by 3.59% an increase of £9.99 per year, which equates to £288.00 for a 
Band D property. 

 
This concludes the budget and precept setting process for 2022/23 and I am grateful 
for the interest and support of the Panel. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Giles Orpen-Smellie 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Norfolk 


